
958 Homestead Rd.
Santa Clara, CA 95050-4955
Tel: 408-244-3050
www.alpost4l9ca.org

Sarrta Clara Post 4I9

September I l, ?020

Young Men's Institute
P.O. Box 612473
San Jose, Ca. 951 6l-2473

Dear Sir's

Thank you forthe generous donation of $500.00 to The American Legion Post 419 Fundraiser.
With this COVID-l9 pandemic, it's a big concern for all on how things will resume when the
CDC orders are lifted.

With your support" we will make every effot to keep the Post operational to support Post 419's
Legion, Sons of Anrerican Legion, and the Auxiliary organizations so that they rnay continue to
support the veteran progams.

In addition to helping Veterans, we also assist other organizations which support veterans'
programs. Post 419 provides support to active duty mititary, their families, and our local
community. We also pnovides a Service Officer to assist veterars with their VA benefits, !/e
supprt a Color Glurd team wtrich provides presenhtion of Colors at civilian events and an
Honor Guard to rendermilitry honom for our fallen veterans.

Thank you again for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

6\*J

Adjutant, Santa Clara Post 419

Please consider this letter a receip for yorn con&ibution. This confirms thal ao goods or
services were received forthis contibution, which is completely taxdeductible. Post 419's
FEIN 94-t436968.
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